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Notice of Privacy Practices  

The Community Insurance Company 

Insurance Endeavors, INC. 

 
Congress recently passed the Gramm-Leach-Bliley (GLB) Act, which deals in part with how 
financial institutions treat nonpublic personal financial information. The Community Insurance 

Company and its insuring subsidiary has always been committed to maintaining customer 

confidentiality. We appreciate the opportunity to qualify our privacy practices for you as a result 
of this new law. 

 
As part of our insurance business, we obtain certain "non-public personal financial information" 

about you. This information includes information we receive from you on applications or other 
forms, information about your transactions with us, our affiliate, or others. 

 

We restrict access to the information to authorized individuals who need to know this 
information to provide service to you. 

 
We maintain physical, electronic, and procedural safeguards that protect your information. 

 
We do not disclose this information about you or any former customer to anyone, except as 

permitted by law. 
 

Employees share this information outside the company only as authorized by you or for a 

specific business purpose. 
 

The law permits us to share information with our affiliate. 
 

We do not sell lists of our customers, nor do we disclose customer information to marketing 
companies. 

 

We may be required by law or regulation to disclose information to third parties- in response to a 
subpoena, to prevent fraud, and to comply with rules of, or inquiries from, industry regulators. 

 
We appreciate our relationship with you and respect the trust you have placed with us. 

 
You do not need to call or do anything as a result of this notice. 

 

It is meant to inform you of how we safeguard your "nonpublic personal financial information". 

Please file this notice with your insurance papers. 

 


